
Bainbridge Island Fire Department 
 

Memo 
 

 

 April 3, 2017 

 

TO: Kelly Tayara, Planning Department 

 

FR: Assistant Chief Luke Carpenter, Fire Marshal 

 

RE: Madison Grove      PLN50667SUB 

 

The submittal has been reviewed resulting in the following comments: 

 

1. The proposed project shall comply with all provisions of the adopted 

Fire Code. 

 

2. The proposed location of the fire hydrant appears acceptable at this 

time. 

 

3. A fire flow test will be required prior to the issuance of any building 

permits.  The flow test shall be conducted during a period of ordinary 

demand.  Contact the Fire Marshal’s office at 206-451-2033 for 

scheduling. 


